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Editor’s Notes
Change of Editor

This issue and the second issue of volume 19, which will appear at
the end of November 1996, will be the last ones to be edited by Ake
Viberg. After that there will be a change of editor. The new editor for
volumes 20 to 22 will be Urpo Nikanne (University of Oslo, Dept. of
East European and Oriental Studies, P.O. Box 1030 Blindern, N-0315
Oslo, Norway; email: urpo.nikanne @easteur-orient.uio.no) and the
new review editor will be Jan-Ola Ostman (University of Helsinki,
Dept. of English, P.O. Box 4, FIN-00014, University of Helsinki,
Finland; email: jan-ola.ostman@helsinki.fi). All articles and reviews
should from now on be submitted directly to them.

Ake Viberg

A Note from the New Editors

As we are taking over the editorship of NJL, we take this opportunity
of thanking Ake Viberg and Maria Koptevskaja Tamm for their work
as editors. It will be a real challenge to step into their shoes, but with
your support we will do our utmost to keep up the high standards of
NIL.

Urpo Nikanne and Jan-Ola Ostman

Call for Papers: Adjuncts

The practice of engaging guest editors to produce every second issue
will be continued. The second issue of Vol. 19 (1996) will be devoted
to “Language Contact and Language Change” and will be edited by
Ake Viberg.

The second issue of Vol. 20 (1997) will be devoted to “Adjuncts”
(i.e. adverbials, attributes, and other non-selected syntactic elements)
and will be edited by Riitta Korhonen and Maria Vilkuna. Readers are
hereby invited to send them their contributions by 31 January 1997.
(Address: Research Institute for the Languages of Finland, Sorniisten
rantatie 25, FIN-00500, Helsinki, Finland.)

The Editor
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